McGlinnen Monitor

Learning for all...Leading for all...Success for all



Hello McGlinnen Families! I hope this newsletter finds you all ready for our amazing Michigan Fall weather. Our students continue to work so hard in school and amaze us each and every day. All of our students have completed the first NWEA MAP tests in math and reading. This assessment provides our teachers with data and information so they are able to differentiate their instruction to best meet the individual needs of our students. This data is incredibly important as we move through the school year. Another test will be given in the winter to determine academic growth. The staff at McGlinnen recognizes that students experienced some learning loss during our shutdowns due to the global pandemic. However, our students are resilient and we are working every day to ensure they are achieving at the appropriate level. As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office.

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES

Fall conferences will be held via Zoom. More information, along with sign-up times will be available soon.

WELCOME

We would like to welcome Ms. Erinne Lubienski, our new 5th grade teacher in the traditional learning program. We are so happy to have her on our staff!

THANKSGIVING

Thanksgiving break will begin at the end of the day on Tuesday, November 23, 2021. Learning continues on Monday, November 29, 2021. Enjoy the break!



McGlinnen Elementary 586.791.3400

Important Dates November 3-Late
Start, 9:15 arrival

November 12–End of first quarter

November 17 and 18, Parent/teacher conferences

November 24-26, Thanksgiving Break

The staff at
McGlinnen wishes
you and your
family a safe,
happy, and healthy
Thanksgiving!

Ms. Jennifer Marella, Principal

Mrs. Monica Manion, Secretary